
 
 

 

 

 

Dear ZRA Member, 

You have just a little over a month left to register for the 2023 ZRA Annual Conference at the 

Potawatomi Zoo in South Bend, IN!  Please register through the ZRA website or by clicking the 

following link:   

 

https://zooregistrars.org/index.php/conference 

 

To avoid a $10 late fee, your payment must be received by 18 September 2023, midnight ET. 

To receive a refund, your cancellation must be received by 22 September 2023, 5:00 p.m. ET 

 

If you have any questions about the registration process, please contact me: 

 by email at apelc@potawatomizoo.org   

 by office phone at (574)245-6162 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Pelc 

2023 ZRA Annual Conference Host 
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